HETOND ATV ALY

COMMUNIQUE FOR BUSINESS COMMUNITY DURING THIS

PERIOD OF PREVENTING CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19).

16th March 2020

Following the strengthened measures to prevent the current pandemic Coronavirus
(COVID-19) issued by the Ministry of Health, the Private Sector Federation of
Rwanda (PSF) wishes to inform the business community and the general public the

following:

. Implement strictly the preventive measures as directed by the Mimstry ol

Health ;

2. Discourage unnecessary overcrowding in markets or shoping centers after
purchase of goods and/ or services. Maintaining | meter distance among
customers 15 a must ;

3. Avoid unjustified hiking of prices of goods/ services at the market

. Avoid engaging in trading of sub-standard goods to avoid penalties provided

by the law:

5. In the event of potential shortage of goods in the stock and delay of dehvery of
goods, you are requested to engage the Management of PSF. This will help
ensuring availability of adequate goods at the markets ;

6. For inquiries, providing feedback on enforcing the above measures, or report
anyone involved in counterfeit or sale of sub standard products kindly contact

us on the following phone numbers: 0788308288/0788304986/0 753 307330




